
 

MnVFC Announcement 

Date: February 22, 2023 

To: MnVFC Providers 

From: MnVFC Program 

Re: Shipping Delays Due to Severe Weather 

 

McKesson is holding all MnVFC orders for the state due to the winter storm. We do not know the exact date that 
shipments will resume. If you are out of MnVFC stock, you can borrow from private stock in the meantime while waiting 
to receive VFC shipments. Please remember track any borrowing on a borrowing report. 

MnVFC Program 
651-201-5522 or 1-800-657-3970 
www.health.state.mn.us/vfc  

Please route to:  
▪ Clinical supervisor  
▪ Medical director  
▪ Clinic manager  
▪ Clinic staff  
▪ Pharmacy  
▪ Vaccine staff 
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